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                       A parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

September 11, 2025                       23rd Week in Ordinary Time 
                    
Dear Families,    
 
Our first Parent Meeting of the year is next Tuesday. The meeting begins at 7pm but we have  
“social time” beginning at 6:30. This is a great time to meet other parents and ask questions 
about school plus the Social Committee serves coffee and treats.  
 
The Parent Meetings are intended for adults. If you do have to bring your child with you, we ask 
that the child stays with you before and after the meeting and sits with you during the meeting. 
Children may not play in the carpeted area of the hall or the vestibule by the restrooms. Thank 
you for helping us so everyone can be attentive during the meeting. 
 
The agenda items include introducing our awesome faculty and staff, parish sacramental prep 
program information, Movie Night, Trunk or Treat, and school safety. We hope you can join us. 
 
Measure of Academic Progress (MAP) Testing 
MAP testing has been going smoothly this week. Students are striving to do their best. We will 
send home the test results with the first report card. 
 
Volunteer Opportunities 

• We can always use parent volunteers at recess times any day. 

 10-11:30am, 12-1:10, and 1:45-2 

• Helping with Extended Care after school any day of the week.  

 
Please Note This Special Event Date Change 
The Christmas Concert Dress Rehearsal and Grandparents Tea date has changed. The                    
Rehearsal and Tea will be on Tuesday, December 16th, at 10:30am. 
 

Tuition Payments 

Beginning November 1st, all tuition payments must be paid through Finalsite either by direct 
withdrawal or credit card. We will not be accepting any tuition payments in the office as of           
November 1st. 

 
Uniform Guideline Reminders 

• Shoes: Shoes should be plain black, white, or gray or a combination of these colors. No   
blue shoes or shoes with other colors. 

• Earrings: Earrings should be stud type earrings without hoops or dangly parts. 

• Hair: Hair should be the child’s natural color hair. This includes any extensions. 

 

I am holding the new Tommy Hilfiger sweaters without names that have been lost in the office. 
If your child is missing one, check with me.  

 

Mrs. Norris showed me some great Avery clothing name labels that stay attached during             
washing and drying. I have a sample in the office. Please put your child’s name on his/her 
sweaters. 

 

Please let me know if your Tommy Hilfiger uniform order has not arrived. All orders should be 
here by now. 

 

St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us.                                                                                                                                                                    

With my love and prayers, 

 

 

What’s happening? 
 
 

September 16 
Parents Association Meeting 

7pm 
Social Time starts at 6:30pm 

Parish Social Hall 
 

Movie Night 
6-8pm 

Social Hall and Gym 
 

October 2 
School Commission, 7pm 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   
is the center                                           
of your life,                                             
no words                                     
are necessary.                                 
Your mere                                      
presence  will                                
touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de 
Paul                         

                                                                                               


